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7:30pm School Board 
Meeting 
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PM K attend in AM 
No AM K 
 
11:50am dismissal Grades 
1-5 
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10 
Variety Show 7-9pm 
High school auditorium  
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2am 
Daylight 
Saving Time 
Spring ahead  
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15 
PM K attends 
8:35-11:50am  
 
Grades 1-5 attend 
8:35-11:50am 
dismissal  

 
 

Parent 
Teacher 
Conferences 
 
 

16 
AM K attends 
8:35-11:30am 
 
Grades 1-5 attend 
8:35-11:50am dismissal 

 
 

Parent Teacher 
Conferences 

 
7:30pm School Board 
meeting 
 
 

17 
PM K attends 
8:35-11:50am 
 
Grades 1-5 attend 
8:35-11:50am dismissal  

 
 

Parent Teacher 
Conferences 

 
St. Patrick’s Day 
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7pm PTO 
meeting in the 
library 
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Box Tops due 

 
 

 

School : website: ​www.haverford.k12.pa.us/manoa​; phone number: 610-853-5900 (school: ext 6000; absentee call-in: ext 6750) Snow number: 455 
P.T.O.: website: ​www.manoapto.org​; P.T.O. facebook: Manoa Pto Hsd  
 
BOX TOPS 

Each boxtop is worth 10 cents for Manoa.  
 1. Cut boxtops coupons from participating General Mills products like Kleenex and Ziploc.  

2. Collect them in an envelope or sandwich bag.  
3. Send them into school with your child or drop them off in the office every month.  
 

http://www.haverford.k12.pa.us/manoa
http://www.manoapto.org/


Classroom Incentive Contest:  
Box Tops are collected from each homeroom the last school day of every month. The homeroom with 
the largest monthly total wins prizes. At the end of the year, the top three homerooms win a special 
prize! 
To learn more, get coupons or to enter sweepstakes for Manoa visit:  ​www.boxtops4education.com 
 

SCHOOL CLOSING OR DELAYED OPENING 
Inclement weather messages will always be posted on the website ​www.haverford.k12.pa.us 
and on Twitter (@HaverfordSD). � 
Our School District Closing number is 455. 
 
Elementary Delay Schedule 
10:35 - First Bell (doors open) 
�10:45 - Second Bell (late for homeroom)� 
3:30 - Dismissal  
  
Kindergarten Delay Schedule 
AM Kindergarten - 10:35AM -> 12:30PM� 
PM Kindergarten - 1:30PM -> 3:30PM 
  
Kindergarten buses will run during the times noted above. Buses will drop off AM kindergarten students 
between 12:30PM and 1:00PM. Pick up for PM kindergarten will be between 1:00PM and 1:30PM. The 
transportation department has developed routes and stops for delayed opening days. Please contact your 
school office for specifics about the transportation schedule as it relates to kindergarten students.  
 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

Haverford Blaze Lacrosse:  
Registration is still open for Boys K-2 Clinic & 3-4 Grade House League. 
 
Haverford Blaze Lacrosse serves boys from Kindergarten through Eighth grade and girls from Fifth 
through Eighth grade who reside in Haverford Township School District. 
 
Boys In-House Programs: No tryouts necessary for our in-house programs, just register to reserve your 
spot. 
 
K-2 Clinic: a place for young players to learn fundamentals. Includes age-appropriate skill-building 
drills and scrimmages. (Sundays 4-5:30 pm - Lynnewood) 
This program requires full protective equipment. 
 
3-4 Grade House League: team-based intramural program for players to play games with modified rules 
to promote the fundamentals. (Thursdays 6PM and Sundays Noon - Lynnewood) 
This program requires full protective equipment. 
 
To register, go to blazelax.com. Click on the Orange Register Now button on the right side of page. 
Then find the program you would like to register for. 
 
Question! Email us at blazelax@gmail.com.  

http://www.boxtops4education.com/
http://www.haverford.k12.pa.us/


 
For the girl’s lacrosse programs for those in grades 2 through 4, information and registration can be 
found on the Township’s Recreation department webpage. 
 

 

 
 

 ​'​Feed the Fire' was started by close friends who lost their son in 2014.  This sweet child 
dreamed of being a fire fighter when he grew up, and during his extensive time at the Children's Hospital of 
Philadelphia, the community of fire fighters fulfilled 7 year old Weston's dream by making him an honorary fire 
fighter.  These guys put their lives on the line for us daily, and take the time to make wishes come true.  They 
deserve a HUGE thanks!  This is the third year that 'Feed the Fire' will be taking place, and it has spread to over 
100 fire departments across the country.  Let's help it grow even bigger!  On March 23rd, Jen Terruso will be 
dropping food, snacks, drinks, and any other donations off at Manoa Fire Co.  Click on the link below to sign 
up!  Donations can be dropped off to Manoa Fire Co (or your local fire dept!).  She will post the hours of drop 
off at Manoa Fire Co., shortly. Thanks everyone for your support! 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0C4BAFA92EA7F85-feed​  #feedthefire2017 #thankshavertown 
 
If you have any community news you would like included in the Manoa newsletter (i.e. girl scouts, sports 
leagues, township information), please send your request to ​manoaptohavertown@gmail.com 
 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0C4BAFA92EA7F85-feed
mailto:manoaptohavertown@gmail.com

